
AmeriWaste Heavy Trash pick up 
 
City of Hillcrest Village does heavy trash pickup twice a year.  
 
Spring pick-up is in April.  
Fall pick-up is in October.  
 

AmeriWaste heavy trash guidelines are as follows:  
 
Don't place under powerlines.  
Don't place next to Mailbox or Fire Hydrants.  
Place heavy trash pickup away from trash ( other side of driveway is what they normally told 
them)  
 

Must be curbside Brush limited to 10 yards with no large trunks.  

NO Hazardous waste will be accepted (i.e.. paint, pesticides, etc.), motor oil, TIRES, 
Televisions, Computer Components, Microwaves, any appliances with refrigerants 
(i.e.. freezers, refrigerators, air conditioning units, etc.), and batteries. 


